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Launched in January by the Canadian Bankers Association, the CBA Cyber Security

Challenge invited teams from colleges and universities across the country to develop new

ideas on how banks can address key cybersecurity issues. Of 150 teams, only 33 were

selected. With the help of Boris Loza from the School of Accounting &

Financial Services,, seven Seneca teams (three from Fintech and four from Cybersecurity &

Threat Management programs) were advanced to the final level, but due to the COVID-19, the

finals were cancelled. Even so, we are #SenecaProud of this achievement. 
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